
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 18/3/24 

 

We have loved singing and learning about the word ’new’ this week and especially 
watching and singing along with Pete the Cat and his new shoes! We have been  
creating easter cards and have been planning all the things we need for a party 
next week.   
 
We played on the trim trail on Tuesday, visited Foundation Stage on Wednesday 
and got to see the Rock Steady performance on Thursday.  
 
Book of the week– Oi Frog!  
Rhyme of the week–  Five Little Specked Frogs  

Word of the week–  new 

Maths 

This week we have been count-
ing groups of objects with Mrs. 
Jones and counting our jumps 
outside. We loved playing with 
the Foundation Stage counters 
and liked spotting the patterns 
with our peg 
boards.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have really enjoyed 
discussing planning a party—
writing shopping lists, writing in-
vitations and drawing balloons and 
making party hats.  

Next Week  

We have a wonderful week planned filled with pirate adventures and drawing   
treasure maps; we will use our map making skills to help us search for easter eggs in 
the garden. We will be reading the Easter story and learning who celebrates Easter. 
As it’s our final week on Thursday we have been planning a party—please feel free 
to send your child into class in their party clothes!  
 
We will be holding parent teacher meetings on Tuesday and Wednesday—we cannot 
wait to see you then!  
 
Book of the week– Row Row Pirate Boat 
Rhyme of the week– I’m a Pirate 

Word of the week–  next to  


